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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Request for Clarifications Regarding Atypical Trading Activity 

 

São Paulo, April 17, 2025 – LWSA S/A (“Company” or “LWSA”), in compliance with the 

provisions of CVM Resolution No. 44, dated August 23, 2021, as amended, hereby informs 

its shareholders and the market in general that it has received, on this date, Official Letter 

B3 139/2025-SLE, transcribed below: 

 

LWSA S/A 

Attn: André Kubota 

Investor Relations Officer 

 

Re: Request for clarification regarding unusual fluctuation 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In view of the recent fluctuations recorded in the securities issued by your company, the 

number of trades, and the volume traded, as detailed below, we kindly request that you 

inform us, by April 22, 2025, whether there is any fact known to you that could justify such 

movements. 



 

 

In response to the Official Letter, the Company informs that it is not aware of any material 

act or fact that could justify the aforementioned unusual fluctuations, as well as the 

increase in the number of trades and the volume traded as indicated. 

 

 

André Kubota 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 


